
 
Dr. Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2 

 
 
To:  Julie Castañeda, Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2    
 
Date: April 14, 2021 

RE:  Board Meeting 4/20/21 – Presentation from PCDOT 
 
 

Please add the following item to the Board Agenda for 4/20/21.  
 

Discussion Item: Request for PCDOT Director Ana Olivares and Deputy Director Kathryn Skinner 
to share the presentation they made to the RTA Next Citizens Advisory Committee on 4/12/21 
with the Board of Supervisors, for the purposes of discussing our regional vision for smart 
mobility and future transportation investment priorities.  
 

 

  


